ELIOT NOYES AND ASSOCIATES 108 wan sTreer

August 13, 1957

Mr. John Rhoden
285 Bighth Avenue
New York 1, New York
Dear Mr. Rhoden:

Thank you for your letter of August 6th and the enclosed photograph. Don't do
anything about color photographs just yet. If I need them, I will let you know.

Stncerely,
Elt

Eliot Noyes
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